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THE RIDGELY LIONS CLUB
POB 143
RIDGELY, MD  21660


January 24, 2023

Dear Scholarship applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the Ridgely Lions Club scholarship opportunity for students residing in the Ridgely 21660 area. This year we will also consider students living in areas that do not have a Lion’s club.  The scholarship committee encourages you to complete the application form that includes an essay and other information regarding your academic accomplishments and extracurricular activities.  You are commended for your desire to continue higher education and the Ridgely Lions Club would like to assist you in pursuing that goal.
Your completed application must be received by the Lions Club no later than April 14, 2023.
Multiple scholarships between $500 and $1000 will be awarded to high school and home school graduating seniors based on a number of qualifications found in the scholarship application form.    The scholarship committee will announce the awardees at the Senior Scholarship Night. 
May all of your efforts in the remainder of the school year with your preparation for higher education be rewarding and successful.

Sincerely,


Sharon Adams, Chairperson
Ridgely Lions Club Scholarship Committee
Sharonadams06@comcast.net
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